
 

January 25, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Gary Hayzlett, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 274-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hayzlett: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2459 by Representative Sloan 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2459 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2459 would exempt applicants for class M motorcycle licenses who have completed 

prior motorcycle safety training, in accordance with United States Department of Defense 

Instruction 6055.04, from further training or testing. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that any fiscal effect resulting from the passage of 

HB 2459 would be negligible and could be absorbed within existing resources. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue  


